
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

We are absolutely thrilled to announce that we raised an                                        
incredible £320  for Children In Need! Our pupils looked SPOCtacular in 
their creative outfits, showcasing their imagination and flair! A special            
Worship was held where our pupils  learned about the important work  
Children In Need does and why their contributions matter. To add to the  
excitement, we awarded prizes for the best dressed, celebrating our             
talented and stylish pupils. Thank you to everyone.                                                    
We are now moving very quickly towards Christmas, next week  we will be                       
having our Christingle Service, please join us if you can for this               
heartwarming celebration. I hope that you have a 
lovely weekend ,       

Best Wishes   

 

 

 

Principal 

 
 

Newsletter No.11     

Extreme Weather  
It is certainly has turned colder and although we have seen some snow it 
has not been significant enough to close school.  If school does need to be 
closed for Health and Safety reasons due to significant snowfall, or extreme 
weather conditions; a decision will be made by 7.30am in the morning at 
the very latest. Any closure notification will be posted via the WEDUC app 
and a text message will be sent out, Sandwell Council will no longer be 
posting school closures on their Facebook page 
 
Christmas Events  
Miss Bridge has sent a letter out with a list of Christmas events taking place 
over the next few weeks, please ensure that all payments are made by the 
6th December.  
 
Leading Parent Partnership Award  
As a school we are working towards the revalidation of our LPPA Award. We 
have held this award since 2017. As part of our commitment to the LPPA 
we will continue to invite parents into school for a variety of events and 
workshops; whilst also asking for feedback and information. Our next event 
in school is the Maths workshops for EYFS and KS1 on the 27th November 
at 9.00 am.  
 



The attendance above is the attendance for each 
year group for the previous week.  

We reward all children with 100% attendance  
during the term with a prize.  

There is also a class reward prize for the class 
with the highest attendance  

throughout the term.  

Diary Dates  Attendance 

    

  YR  Y1  

    

Y3  Y4  Y5 Y6 

 

94% 94% 95% 

94% 95% 98% 100% 

25th November  Book Fair in school  

29th November Christingle Service 9.00am 

10th December EYFS/KS1 Nativity– Y1 & Y2 
parents– 2.00pm 

11th December EYFS/KS1 Nativity– 
Reception parents– 2.00pm 

12th December Christmas Jumper Day- £1 
donatiom 
School Christmas Lunch 

13th December EY/KS1 Santa Visit 

20th December School closes for Christmas 
holiday 

6th January 
2025 

School re-opens-Spring Term 

14th February School closes for half term 

24th February School re-opens 

11th April School closes for Easter 
holiday 

28th April School re-opens– Summer 
Term 

5th May School closed– Bank Holiday 

23rd May School closes for half term 

9th June School re-opens 

18th July School closes for Summer 
Holidays 

Times Tables Rock  
Star/Numbots Star of 

the Week  

Spelling Shed                   
Star of the Week  

Yazan Al Batoushi Charlie Ruston 

Top Times Tables Class  Top Spellings Class  

Year 4 Year 2 

Principal Awards 

YR Millie Janiak-Groutage 

Y1 Jacob Ainge 

Y2 Iyarna Hannon 

Y3 Amelia Withers 

Y4 Allen Al Batoushi 

Y5 Anaeyah Nicely 

Y6 Bailey Brookes 


